August 2021

Dear Parent,

- Anno 7 Moise

Each year, the state milk program provides students (grades 3K-8) with daily milk for a minimum charge. The state requires that the milk program maintains a separate account for milk program expenses and therefore we ask for a separate payment for milk.

This year, there will be no charge for milk as we have a surplus in the account. We will again offer choices of 1% (white) and fat-free (chocolate) milk.

In addition, parents may request that their child/ren receive only white milk. Please complete the milk form and return in on August 29th. Even though there is no charge for the 2021-2022 school year, we MUST have this form filled out in order for your child/ren to receive milk.

MILK PROGRAM 2021-2022  The following students should receive milk in accordance with the government milk program during the school year. Parents may opt for their child to not receive chocolate milk.		
Student:	Grade:	_ [ ] check for "no choc list"

Enclosed: no charge for 2021-2022 school year